
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>

Haley, Michael <MichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/3/2015 9:32:48 AM
Subject: RE: Weather Alert - Heavy rain in Upstate

Dams - Due to the heavy rains throughout the state, the following dams are being monitored: Upper 
Pelzer, Buzzard Roost, Loblolly, Lake Chinquapin, and Hunt Mills. Officials from DHEC, SCEMD, and 
the counties will continue to monitor these dams. 
 

Roads - Also, roads in multiple counties have been closed: Greenwood, Chester, Lancaster, 
Chesterfield, Abbeville, and Laurens Counties have been affected. EMD will continue to monitor. 
 

There have been no reports of injuries. No state assistance has been requested.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 1:56 PM
 
To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Michael; Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly; Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: Weather Alert - Heavy rain in Upstate 
 

Greenwood, Chester, and Lancaster Counties have all had to or anticipate having to close roads, 
bridges, and/or dams due to the heavy rains. EMD expects more of this to occur in the next 24 hours. 
No state assistance has been requested. 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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